Jon Lawrence

From: Emily Harrlson

Sent: : : 01 March 2008 10:45

To: Jon Lawrence :

Cc: info@monklakes.co.uk; Guy Harrison
Subject: : Monk Lakes

Dear Jon,

I left a message for you on Friday but gather that you were out of the office. Further to your letter of the 28th
February 2008 | would like to set up the meeting that you suggest.

Yes, we are aware of the issues with the development and the plans that Mr, Hughes has been discussing with you.
Itis our full intention to continue with the development in accordance with those discussions and we would like to

work in close conjunction with Meidstone Borough Council.

Are you available on Monday 17th March fora meeting? We are happy to come to you, but if you would like to come
to Monk Lakes, you are most welcome.

| hope to hear from you soon.
With kind regards,

Emily
EMILY HARRISON (née Blount)



